
 

 
 

Victoria Canada China Friendship Association 
  

Chinese New Year 2020 Luncheon 
 

Sunday, January 26, 2020 
1pm 

Sun Wah Restaurant, 1515 Cook Street 

Chinese New Year will be here soon! This year it occurs on Saturday, January 25th. 
The festival runs until February 8th, about 15 days in total. 2020 is the Year of the 
Rat. According to Chinese superstition, one is to avoid laundry, crying children, 
using scissors and sweeping floors, as well as a host of other taboos, on January 
25, or one will have bad luck for the whole year!   But it isn’t all doom and gloom: 
the rat symbolizes success, wealth, intelligence and wisdom to the Chinese. 

This year the Victoria Canada Chinese Friendship Association will celebrate the 
Year of the Rat with a luncheon on Sunday, January 26, at 1pm. at Sun 
Wah Restaurant, 1515 Cook Street. 

The Menu: 
 

Appetizers 

Spring Rolls and BBQ Pork 

Main Course 

Wor Won Ton Soup 



Salt & Pepper Squid 

Pepper Diced Beef 

Chef Special Sauce Jumbo Prawns 

Four Kinds of Vegetables, Stir Fried 

Sweet & Sour Pork with Pineapple 

Soya Sauce Chow Mein with Bean Sprouts & Onion 

Dessert 

Fortune Cookies & Sliced Oranges 

 

We are selling tickets ahead of time this year in order to avoid being charged for 
empty seats. Tickets are $20.00 each, whether you are a member or non-
member, adult or child.   

Visitors and new members are always welcome at our events, so please come and 

invite your friends too!   There is parking in front of the restaurant and also on the 

street. 

Tickets can be purchased from Jennifer Calder at: jepcalder@gmail.com or Carol 
Charlebois at: charlebois721@gmail.com or phone 250-882-5820. 

Cost for the dinner:  $20 each.  Cash or cheque only, please. 

RSVP: by Wednesday, January 22. 

Please register early, as seats are limited.  Thank you. 


